
4/26/18, 9*18 AMSpring Newsletter 2018

Page 1 of 4https://mail.aol.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage

View this email in your browser

City of Wellington Newsletter
Spring 2018

Opportunity to Serve Our City

Elections are coming up in November  - anyone interested in running for office
is welcome. For more information and to grab an application, please contact
Judy Kaleher 502-456-5889/jkaleher@yahoo.com or come to an upcoming City
Meeting on May 22nd or July 24th
 

Little Library Steward

We are pleased to announce that Emily Ewing and her family have volunteered
to be our Little Library stewards.  Emily has registered our Little Library in the
main island on littlefreelibrary.org and has put together a grant proposal to add
an additional Little Library at child-height specifically for children’s books
along with funding for new books.  We have sent over the application and hope
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to hear back next month.  Stay tuned for more information.

 
SECURITY REBATE UPDATE

The City's Security Rebate program installed 11
doorbell cameras and 1 security light.  $855 in rebates
were given to residents.  Thank you to all that
participated and have increased security in our
community! 

 
Attending a City Meeting

All residents are invited to attend. If you need to
address a concern, please read the procedures to voice
your concerns first. Then contact the mayor to be
added to the agenda. Residents will have
the opportunity to address topics at the beginning of
the meeting. 

Hawthorne Elementary's Playground

Phase 1 of Hawthorne's playground project is nearly
finished. Swings and some smaller pieces of
equipment were installed in March, and an accessible
ramp will be added soon. Phase 2 of the playground is
on hold as Hawthorne continues to research options
for creative outdoor play space and funding.
Hawthorne has expressed immense gratitude for
Wellington's gift that helped make Phase 1 possible.

 
UPCOMING EVENTS

Farmington Spring
Clean Up  
Sat, April 28th
10am - 1pm  

City-Wide Yard Sale
w/Strathmoor Village
June 2nd
8am - 12pm 
 

Waste Mgmt

Reminder: Waste
Management will pick
up 1 large item per
week, please call
ahead to ensure pick-
up 502-966-0117

Note: Mattresses must
be encased in plastic
to ensure safe pick-up
and disposal

Farmington News
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Wellington's gift that helped make Phase 1 possible.
More information about Phase 2, including
fundraising opportunities, will be shared as plans
develop. 

If you know of a business or individual who may want
to sponsor this project, please email Sandra Moon
at sandra.moon@gmail.com

 

Farmington News

Derby Social,
Bourbon &
Benedictine! 

Tuesday, May 1st 
6pm.

$50 - Live music with
the Winger Brothers,
signature cocktails and
hors d'oevres, win
prizes for Derby
themed games!

Go to Farmington
Historic Plantation's
Facebook page to buy
tickets!
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